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Project Update  | July 2020

Schedule Update
The project is on track to begin street construction in the spring of 2021, when utility work is expected to 
be complete. Construction will continue through spring 2022.

NORTH

For more information
Check out the 4th Street Reconstruction project 
website and sign-up for updates:
www.minneapolismn.gov/4thstreet

Bill Fellows
City of Minneapolis 
Project Manager
612-673-5661
bill.fellows@minneapolismn.gov

Patty Day 
Public Communications
Manager
612-512-8464
pday@zanassoc.com

Or contact us by phone or email:

BEFORE

View looking eastbound on 4th Street towards 
Marquette Avenue

AFTER

Project Overview
The City of Minneapolis will be reconstructing 
4th St. between 2nd Ave. N and 4th Ave. S in 
downtown Minneapolis. The reconstruction will 
include wider sidewalks, improved crossings, a 
new bi-directional o�-street bike path on the 
north side of the street, lighting, trees and 
planting beds. 

Utility Repairs Underway
Utility work for USI and CenterPoint Energy is 
currently underway and is expected to be 
complete in August 2020. Additional work at the 
intersection of 4th St. and 3rd Ave. S by 
CenterPoint and other communications utilities 
will take place in July and August. Starting in 
August, Xcel Energy will begin work at 4th St. and 
Hennepin Ave. and work east along the entire 
corridor. This work will continue through the 
winter, with completion expected in spring of 
2021.


